= PacificHydro

Friday 7 May 2021

To our valued stakeholders

We recognise that a key component for participation in the UN Global Compact is the annual
preparation and posting of a Communication on Progress (COP). As well as a CEO statement
of continued support for the UN Global Compact, our COP includes a description of practical
actions with regard to the principles of the UN Global Compact, and a measurement of
outcomes.

Pacific Hydro is mindful of the obligations placed on us as signatories to the UN Global
Compact, and respectfully request an extension to ensure we have sufficient time to develop,
approve and design a COP that describes our company’s efforts and progress to implement the
principles of the UN Global Compact.

Our new COP report will be posted on the UN Global Compact website by no later than 31 July.

Sincerely yours,

o, s

Rachel Watson

Chief Executive Officer



